Submitting your High School Transcripts to Post-Secondary Institutions:
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Important information for June 2020 Graduates!!!

If you are planning to apply for Post-Secondary for September 2020, then you need to sign up for a BCeID account and access Student Transcript Services to have your high school transcripts sent to the post-secondary institution(s) you wish to apply to.
There are two YouTube videos that are very useful in helping with this process. One will walk you through the process of signing up for a BCeID account; and the second will walk you through the process of how to order your high school transcripts to your desired institutions once you set up an account. 

Video 1: How to sign up for a BCeID and Access the student transcript services: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xJCk3Uj3P0Q 

Video 2: How to order/send a transcript for a post-secondary institution: video:https://youtu.be/SSo_U7XmH8k

For students who have already created a BCeID account and are ready to submit their transcripts to post-secondary institutes they have applied to, you can use this line to access the Student Transcript Services website directly: STS Website


**Please note: if you have already created a BCeID account and have sent your transcripts via Student Transcript Services to Kwantlen Polytechnic University (KPU), you will need to resend your transcript to them as soon as possible. **
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